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July 9, 2020 

 

 

His Excellency Hynek Kmoníček 

Embassy of the Czech Republic in Washington D.C. 

3900 Spring of Freedom St NW 

Washington, DC 20008 

 

Dear Ambassador Kmoníček: 

It is with great sadness to hear of the passing of Mr. George Novak, Honorary Consul General of the 

Czech Republic to Georgia. On behalf of the residents of Atlanta and Czech community, allow me to 

convey to you my sincere and deepest condolences for such a terrible loss. George was highly respected 

and admired not only for his commitment to building economic and cultural ties, but also for his immense 

contribution to international diplomacy. His legacy will always remain with us.  

We are grateful for the historic relationship that has linked the Czech Republic and Atlanta, and we join 

you in mourning. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vanessa Ibarra 


